TOLL

Response to written question on notice

Senate Select Committee on Job Security
Hearing — Wednesday, 13 October 2021

Question from Senator Sheldon:

“...How many companies do you have at Toll's outsource companies? Do you know the broad figure? Would you
consider that your system is superior to the system where there are no requirements on suppliers to provide
information about wages and workers comp. injuries?”

Specific point on notice:

Elizabeth Ferrier (Toll):

“...I wouldn't want to hazard a guess in relation to the number of companies that we engage in that regard, but we
could take that question on notice.”

(Note: Toll responded to the balance of the Senator’s question during the appearance at the Hearing).

Response from Toll Group:

As at 2 November 2021, Toll engaged the services of 2,932 sub-contractors to provide transport and logistics
services within a weekly basis. As outlined during Toll's appearance on 13 October 2021, all companies sub-
contracted by Toll are required to meet key standards regarding safety, wages and conditions.

2 November 2021
Ends.
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